

Autumn Newsletter

Year 3 Blackbirds



What's new this term?

In Maths, we will be starting work on place value to 1000, before moving onto addition, subtraction, multiplication and division

In English, we will be reading 'Coming to England' by Floella Benjiman and 'A Winter's Child' by Angela McAllister.

In Geography will be learning all about the 'Conservation of Bees' before moving onto History and stepping back in time to explore the Stone Age.

In Science we will be investigating rocks and soils, light and darkness.

In DT we will be exploring the digital world, exploring wearable technology.

In art we will exploring Sculpture and 3D: Abstract shape and space.

In PSHE we will be looking at families, relationships, health and well-being.

In music we will be exploring ballads and Creating Compositions in Response to an Animation.

We will also be exploring Christianity and Islam in RE.



Our PE day is:

Tuesday

Reading Morning is every Wednesday from 8:40 am – 8:50 am.

Aim to read at least 3x a week at home but bring books/diaries into class every day.

Homework grids will be sent out for Autumn term.

Use Class Dojo for any messages/updates.

